
To: NTFPD Board of Directors 

From: Michael S. Schwartz, Fire Chief 

Date: 12/3/2019 

 

 

SUBJECT: AGENDA ITEM #9, CONSIDER ACCEPTING THE DONATION OF 

AN 18-FOOT 1958 CHRIS CRAFT WOODEN BOAT WITH A 

VALUE OF $35,000 FROM LAWRENCE REARDON 

 

Background 

 

The District recently received a donation of an 18-foot 1958 wooden Chris Craft boat with 

a value of $35,000 from Lawrence Reardon.  The boat is currently stored at Sierra Boat.  

Mr. Reardon donated the boat to the public private fund because he supports the fire boat 

initiative.   

 

The boat has been completely restored by Sierra Boat Company.  There is some 

maintenance required, and Sierra Boat’s General Manager has offered to assist in selling 

the boat, making the necessary repairs, and storing it until we have a buyer. 

 

The Board is being asked at this meeting to accept this donation to the District and 

authorize the Chief or his designee to send a letter to Lawrence Reardon thanking him for 

the generous donation to that effect. The proceeds from the sale of this antique boat will be 

entered into the Fire Boat Pubic Private Partnership Fund. 

 

 

Recommended Action: 

 

1) Accept this donation to the District and authorize the Chief or his designee to send a 

letter to Lawrence Reardon thanking him for the generous donation to that effect.  

 

2) Authorize the proceeds from the sale of this antique boat to be entered into the Fire Boat 

Pubic Private Partnership Fund. 

 


